
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Bernice 
 
 
 

Ofsted research project about fostering respect for different sexualities 
and genders 
 
 
 
Thank you very much for your contribution to Ofsted’s research on how schools 
foster respect for different sexualities and genders. Please pass on our sincere 
thanks to your staff, governing body and pupils for their participation in the project. 
We both very much enjoyed working alongside you. 

The visit provided a very valuable insight into how your school promotes respect for 
the two protected characteristics of sexuality and gender. This information will 
contribute to our national evaluation and reporting on the theme of promoting 
equality in schools. Any published report we prepare is likely to list the names of the 
contributing schools, although individual schools will not be identified in the main 
text without consent. We expect to publish our final report in the autumn term 2019.  

Again, many thanks for supporting Ofsted in the collection of evidence and data for 
this study, and also for the ways in which everyone made us feel welcome and 
helped to facilitate the day.  

 
 
 

Yours sincerely  

Marian Thomas      Debbie Redshaw 

Her Majesty’s Inspector     Her Majesty’s Inspector 

 

 
4th Floor, Clive House 
70 Petty France 
Westminster 
London 
SW1H 9EX 

T 0300 123 1231 
Textphone 0161 618 8524 
enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk  
www.gov.uk/ofsted   

mailto:enquiries@ofsted.gov.uk
http://www.gov.uk/ofsted

